
 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
FROM THE PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
   TO:     Planning and Zoning Board        
 

         FROM:    Michael A. Jones, CPRP - Parks and Recreation Director       
 
          DATE:    November 27, 2018         
 
    SUBJECT:   2019 Recreation and Trails Program Grant Application 
 
 
 
The City of Margate Parks and Recreation Department is pursuing a $200,000 grant 
provided by the State of Florida with a $40,000 match by the City. The project we are 
applying for is for improvements to our Rock Island Road fitness mile improvements. 
The improvements will include extreme style fitness for the more advance user.  
 
The Parks and Recreation Master Plan calls for more public fitness opportunities and 
the fitness mile improvements are currently listed in our five (5) year capital 
improvements budget. 
 
I am requesting the Planning and Zoning Board discuss and support the City of Margate 
applying for the $200,000 grant. 
 
 
 


